
FEML Maths Taster: Keeping up with the Children 

 

Course overview 

 
 
This is a single taster session to give you an idea of the content of the Keeping up with the Children program. You will be introduced to 
the focus of the full course which will clarify the variety of techniques used by your child’s school to teach maths skills in Key Stage 2 
(children aged 7-11 years). You will have the chance to ask questions about the course and improve your understanding of how it will 
help you to support your child with their maths homework. 
 

What will I study? 

 
 
You will:  
 

 start to work towards extending and developing your mathematical skills 

 be introduced to the content of the full course. 

 have an opportunity to ask questions about the different mathematical methods used in schools 

 consider parts of the numeracy curriculum that you might want to revisit to refresh or develop your own math skills 

 be clearer about how you can support your children with their Math’s homework 
  

Assessment method 

 
 

You will have the opportunity to assess your own needs and set goals for yourself to achieve during the course. 
 

Entry requirements 

 
 
This course is for all parents and carers of children in key stage 2 (year 3 to year 6)  

   

What should I bring with me? 

 
 
You will need a pen and paper or any other note taking devices. 
 



 

  

Key information 

 

 

 

Possible next steps  

 
 
Following the successful completion of this taster session, you will be supported to enrol on to the full course, or on to one of our 
exciting maths introduction courses.  
 

Contact us 

 
 
Our friendly staff can give you further advice and support. 
 

   email:  adultcollegeenquiries@lbbd.gov.uk              call: 020 8270 4722 

Code Date Time Location Full Fee Concessionary 
Fee 

6317CT Wednesday 4 November 2020 1pm to 3pm Barking £0.00 £0.00 

mailto:adultcollegeenquiries@lbbd.gov.uk

